
 

 

Tuesday 15th November  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 
 
This year we will be having our school Christmas dinner for the children on Friday 9th 

December. If your child is on school dinners you do not need to do anything, they will 

automatically receive a Christmas dinner. If your child usually has packed lunches and you 

would like them to have a school Christmas dinner instead on 9th December, please fill out an 

online order form by clicking here no later than Friday 2nd December. The cost of the dinner 

(£2.40) will be added to your child’s Parent Pay account. 

 

If your child is on packed lunches and is entitled to free school meals, or if they are in 

Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, you will not be required to pay for the Christmas dinner, although 

you will still need to complete the online order form so that we know how many dinners to 

order. 

 

All orders must be placed online by Friday 2nd December. Dinners will be ordered on that 

date therefore we will not be able to accept late orders after this date. 

 

On this date we will also be celebrating Christmas Jumper Day. Children are invited to come to 

school wearing their Christmas jumpers and parents are asked to make a donation to our 

chosen charity (Stick’n’Step) online via ParentPay. We know times are tough financially this 

year, so please do not feel obliged to go out and buy a new Christmas Jumper- why not 

decorate a t-shirt you already have with baubles or tinsel? The more DIY the better! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

School Office 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeeplq-dgQmTF0j0SmhMGgg5tdyadJe44I6JlgzobJhK6Yrcw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeeplq-dgQmTF0j0SmhMGgg5tdyadJe44I6JlgzobJhK6Yrcw/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.sticknstep.org/

